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April 4, 2001

Brian Lamb

Chairman

C-SPAN

400 North Capitol Street, Suite 650
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Brian

Just a quick note to thank you again for taking time to talk with me a few weeks ago
about Bob Rosencrans, as well as other members of The Entrepreneurs Club. Your insights,
together with those of folks like Kay and Bill Koplovitz, Decker Anstrom, John Malone and a
dozen others. were a tremendous help to me. Bob, as you know, is pretty modest about his
accomplishments, so I had to depend heavily on friends and colleagues to sing his praises on his
behalfl He's read the draft of the chapter and seems to be pleased with the results.

On the topic of books, I thought you might enjoy a tome I wrote in 1997 with J. W. "Bill"
Marriott of Marriott International. It's a quick, light look at the company's triumphs and missteps
over the years, as seen by someone who's been in the saddle for almost a half century

[ note that C-SPAN has a 25th anniversary on the horizon. If you would ever be
interested in commissioning a history to celebrate the occasion, please give me a call. The main
focus of my business is corporate/organizational history. It would certainly be nice to put my
growing knowledge of the cable industry to work for a good cause!

Thanks again, Brian. I appreciated your candid comments about the Club






